
Hello Shiela & Darryl,


I hope the holiday season treated you both well.  


Our community discussed the scenarios that were shared on the conference call from 
December 5th, 2017.  We have decided to not proceed with the association route and the 
gates have been removed.  The posts will be removed as soon as weather will allow that.


The discussion we have had getting to this point has been very educational and I appreciate 
the communication we had.  It was extremely better than when compared to trying to bring this 
to the attention of our past councillor.  


One item that came to my attention during our discussions was lot 27MR, in the northwest 
corner of Waterton Subdivision.


I was honestly shocked to hear it was not Municipal Reserve land.  I can quite confidentially 
say that public consultation was not held with neighbouring tax payers as I know if myself or 
my neighbours were informed about this there would have been a lot more discussion.


Original land owners purchased their properties with the understanding that that was 
designated green space.  And that understanding has continued up to our most recent 
transactions.  This is due to the fact that in 2003 when the new title was created, the “MR” was 
left on the lot number.  This gave the impression to the general public that lot 27MR was in fact 
Municipal Reserve land.  What a dishonest way to represent land that the county owns.


Please accept this letter as my formal request for the County of St. Paul to reinstate Lot 
27MR, Block 1, Plan 802 1891 as Municipal Reserve land. 

Thank you,


Shawn Jacula


780-581-9011

shawnjacula@gmail.com



